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October 2024 Budget Hearing 

October 2024 Monthly Meeting Rescheduled 
 

 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the North Greenbush 

Fire District No. 1, Town of North Greenbush, Rensselaer County, New York, Tuesday, October 15, 

2024, at 6:30 o’clock p.m. for the purpose of discussing the contents of the proposed 2025 Fire 

District Budget.  

  

The proposed 2025 Fire District Budget is in the sum of $1,780,199  and provides for a tax 

rate of $5.25 per each $1,000.00 of assessed valuation.  

  

At such time and place all interested persons will be given an opportunity to be heard in 

 favor of or against the proposed Budget or one or more items in the proposed Budget. 

 

 A copy of the proposed 2025 Fire District Budget is available for inspection on or after  

October 9, 2024, at the Office of the Town Clerk of the Town of North Greenbush and at the  

Office of the Fire District’s Secretary during regular office hours and on the Fire District’s website at  

www.ngfd.org. 

  

Moreover, the monthly meeting for October has been rescheduled to Tuesday, October 15, 2024 to 

commence immediately following the Budget Hearing. 

 

           _________________________________ 

        Sean Kerwin, Secretary 

        North Greenbush Fire District No. 1 

http://www.ngfd.org/

